
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Freedom of Information Request
1 message

Vince Macalalad <vincemcalalad@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 21, 2023 at 2:57 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Great day!

I would like to follow up my request which you received and acknowledged on July 10, 2023. 

Hoping for your immediate response.

Thank you. 

On Tue, Jul 11, 2023 at 5:03 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of the Regional Executive Director for  review and approval.

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: ored.denrmimaropa@gmail.com

Please be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  E-2023-113485

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.
Michelle B. Tuyan
OIC-Chief, Records Section
Administrative Division - DENR MIMAROPA

On Mon, Jul 10, 2023 at 5:11 PM Vince Macalalad <vincemcalalad@gmail.com> wrote:
Great day!

Attached herewith is the duly accomplished FOI Request Form and a copy of my valid ID.

Thank you. 

On Mon, Jul 10, 2023 at 3:31 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day.

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
To properly process your request, please submit a duly accomplished FOI request form which is downloadable on
our website  https://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/, under the Good Governance tab. (please see below image for
reference)
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Thank you and keep safe.

On Mon, Jul 10, 2023 at 2:46 PM Vince Macalalad <vincemcalalad@gmail.com> wrote:
Great day!

Attached is our request letter for information on nipa land area in MIMAROPA and Oriental Mindoro.

Will highly anticipate and appreciate your kind and prompt response. 

Kindly acknowledge receipt.

Thanks.

Sincerely,
MARVIN L. MACALALAD
09274983739 
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